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Town of Tamworth  

Planning Board 

*** draft MINUTES *** 

November 1, 2010 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:30  pm. 

Members Present: Dom Bergen Chairman, David Little, Steve Gray, Skip Nason, John Roberts, 
Selectmen’s Rep, Becca Boyden, Nicole Maher-Whiteside  

Alternates Present: Tom Peters 

Alternates Absent: David Cluff, Peter Vanderlaan, Pat Farley 

The purpose of this meeting is to schedule a public hearing for the Tamworth Innovative Zoning 
Ordinance. There must be 10 days notice for this hearing, not including the day of the notice or the day of 
the hearing. 

The Groundwater Protection public hearing is schedule for November 17.  

Dom will check availability of the School for November 16, then Runnells Hall if the school is not 
available on that day. If neither building is available on the 16th, he will check both for the 18th. Once the 
location is confirmed, notice will be sent. 

If no applications come in before this Friday, the November 24th planning board meeting will be moved 
up to November 17.  

At the meeting on the 10th of November, the Watkins boundary line adjustment will be heard, then 
ordinances will be reviewed until the CIP public hearing begins at 8:00. 

A work session is scheduled for the 8th of December. The regular December meeting will be held on 
December 15, and the application deadline will have to be moved forward. November 26th would be the 
date 19 days before the meeting, Town Hall is closed that day. David Little will research, and once the 
deadline is chosen, it will be posted with notice of the change of the Planning Board meeting date. This 
rescheduling process is on hold until further information is returned. 

Becca has drafted a press release for TIZO. She will revise and send to Dom, who will include the date 
and location of the hearing. Dom will send the final version to Melissa, who will get it to the Conway 
Daily Sun for publication. 

Nicole made a motion to adjourn. Becca seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 8:02 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Melissa Donaldson  

Planning Board Clerk 


